Date: September 24, 2018

Ramirez Canyon Park 5750 Ramirez Canyon Road Malibu, California 90265 (310) 589-3200

Memorandum

To: The Conservancy

The Advisory Committee

From: Jøseph T. Edmiston, FAICP, Hon. ASLA, Executive Director

Subject: Agenda Item 10: Presentation by proponents of "The Little Barn" petting zoo concept for Temescal Gateway Park.

<u>Staff Recommendation</u>: That the Conservancy hear a brief presentation. Attached is a brochure for this unsolicited proposal desiring development and use of Temescal Gateway Park facilities.